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To whom this may concern, I would like to voice, my concerns about the potential elimination of the annual

camping pass. [ don’t understand why you would do this to one of the poorest states in the country camping is one
of best family outings in is expensive with the annual pass. I don’t understand why you don’t charge out of stators
more and give residence more benefits. I oppose the elimination of the annual camping pass, and hope you take my

comments into consideration.

Thank you
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